As part of LGBT History Month CSIE will be running a FREE one hour workshop in room 3S510, Frenchay Campus, UWE, on 16th February 2011, 12.30-1.30pm.
Hetero what? Challenging assumptions and tackling homophobia

The Equality Act came into force in October 2010 and the range and depth of its scope would suggest that discrimination should be a thing of the past. It builds on existing legislation that seeks to protect lesbian, gay, bisexual and transgender (LGBT) people and others at risk of discrimination yet homophobia and transphobia still occur, and indeed are often rife within schools. Failure to address the underlying beliefs that lead some people to treat some LGBT people as ‘Other’ means that this will continue. Legislation alone cannot resolve this.

In contrast, this workshop explores barriers to participation for LGBT people within society and schools and asks what we can do about this. Participants will be encouraged to think about what impact assumptions and stereotypes might have on people of all genders and sexualities (including themselves) before determining what heterocentricism may be. Participants will be encouraged to think about concrete ways in which they may tackle gender and sexualities based prejudice within their own lives.

The exercises used within this workshop can be replicated within a school or work setting thus making this session useful to Education students, teachers and other education practitioners as well as those interested in sexualities and gender equality and human rights.
Places are limited so booking is advisable. Please contact: admin@csie.org.uk. 
